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Heart Screening Event – April 2025 
 

The Cardiac Risk in the Young screening team once again held a two day 

screening at “The Space” at South Hunsley School with the cost of the event 

covered by past donations to Jamie’s Memorial Fund at CRY. 
 

As always, we are most grateful to everyone at South Hunsley School for their assistance in enabling 

us to host these events and in making the venue available to us, as well as helping to set up. 

 

Jamie’s legacy enabled 186 young people to have an ECG heart tracing and the CRY Cardiologist 

(Research Fellow) in attendance reviewed all the ECG traces and scans and she spoke with each 

person to discuss their results. On this occasion the CRY team were unable to carry out 

echocardiograms if required, due to unforeseen circumstances. However, 3 people were referred for 

a follow up with their GP or further tests with regards to symptoms/family history. Around half a 

dozen or so were also advised to return for a retest in 12-18 months due to their current young age. 

 

 

The April ‘team photos’ showing members of the CRY team alongside the Loncaster family. 

 

 

National CRY statistics from over 20 years of screening 

show that 1:100 people screened will have an 

irregularity with their heart and 1:300 will have a 

potentially life-changing condition.  
 

Our next screening event will be at South Hunsley School in October 

2025 and booking will be released during early September 2025 at 

www.testmyheart.org and on our social media feeds. 

 

#JamieRemembered ♥ 
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